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March 13, 2020 

Dear Families,  

As the situation continues to evolve rapidly with COVID-19, the safety and well-being of our entire school 
community remains paramount. The purpose of this letter is to provide you with some important updates 
and information. 
 
Travel 

Yesterday, new information was provided by the Provincial Health Officer and Minister of Health regarding 
COVID-19. The Provincial Health Officer has advised against all non-essential travel outside of Canada, 
including to the United States. If people do travel outside of Canada, they are asked to self-isolate for 14 
days upon return.  This would include staying away from both school and work. Just this morning 
the federal government warned against all international travel and is limiting inbound flights in order to 
restrict the spread of COVID-19.  

The situation continues to evolve quickly. It was only last week that we announced the difficult decision to 
cancel 
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